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By harnessing the national-level high-speed 
network and high-performance computing 
infrastructure, CDX provides a dedicated 
platform for hands-on cybersecurity training. 
Our mission is to offer comprehensive and 
long-term preparatory instructions that 
complement traditional school lectures, 
thereby empowering individuals with 
practical, real-world cyber capabilities.

24/7 Cloud Computing Service - Experience 
uninterrupted access with our web-based 
cloud computing service, ensuring you can 
train anytime, anywhere. User-Friendly Web 
Portal - Our intuitive portal allows you to 
enjoy self-service options and on-demand 
access for a seamless learning experience.

150+ Vulnerable Host Datasets - Dive into a 
diverse array of datasets to sharpen your 
skills and develop effective cybersecurity 
strategies. Secure Sandbox Environment - 
Train fearlessly in a regulated sandbox 
environment that  ensures safety and 
enhances your cybersecurity expertise.

Cyber Defense Exercise 


